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NEBRASKA HEALTH CARE ASSOCIATION
3900 Northwest 12th Street, Suite 100
Lincoln, Nebraska 68521-3037
Phoue: 402-435.3551 Fax: 402-475-6289
www.nelica.org

Serving Those Who Serve

January 12,2011

I am writing this letter in response to a request by Dee Aguilar to acknowledge the use of
information obtained from the research project The Impact of Quality Initiatives on
Cultural Changes and Improvements in Long Term Care Facilities for her dissertation in
fulfillment of the requirements for her Ph.D.

Dec voluntarily conducted this research for Nebraska Health Care Association in 2004~
2005 under the auspice of Pat Snyder, Director, now retired. The project was funded and
lead by this organization. All of the original research project materials in paper and
electronic form were returned to Nebraska Health Care Association at the conclusion of
the project. Dee was allowed 10 keep a copy of the project materials for future use.

I am pleased to acknowledge the use of this research material in suppost of Dee’s
completion of her requirements for her PhD.

Sincerely,

§ S
Heath G. Boddy

ecutive Director

alica

An Affiliate of the American Health Care Association

88



